
Motion Concerning AHIC Supporting Documents

(Introduced by Moira Baker on October 8th 2009)

I move that the FSEC contact those who submitted documents to the AHIC to ask them if 
they would give permission for their document to be uploaded by someone other than a 
member of the FSEC to a secure web site accessible by invitation only to any Senators 
who wish to review the documents before having to decide upon a vote of no confidence 
in the academic leadership of Provost Wil Stanton.  


